



eNewsletter: Friday 12th January 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Biology Department Expedition to Guyana, July 2019

After very successful expeditions to (2) Indonesia in 2011, (3) Mada car in 2013, 🌖 Guyana in 2015 and <u>Secuador in 2017</u>, the Biology Department will take a group of students to Guyana in 2019. Those in the current Lower Sixth, Fifth and Fourth Forms will be eligible. Studying Pre-U biology is not a prerequisite but Sixth Form biologists will be given priority.

For further information, ple ase see Dr Richard Case's letter to parents: 🔕 Biology Expedition to Guyana 2019

'Art Detective' - a lecture by BBC Art Historian Dr Janina Ramirez on Monday 15th January at 7.30pm in the Ashton Theatre Tickets are still available for the lecture given by one of BBC TV's top Art Historians, Dr. and Dr.

Janina Ramirez, next Monday. There is no charge for admission but please reserve tickets in advance either online via www.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool or from Juliet Young, email 01743 280812. Dr Ramirez is a very engaging spea promises to be a fascinating event for the specialist and non-specialist alike. More details are included under 'Forthcoming Events' below



'Saturday Night Detention' with Nick Hancock and chums, Saturday 27th January at 7.30pm in Kingsland Hall

isic with BBC 1 'Room 101' creator, former 'They Think It's All Over' host and comedy ancock (who also happens to be an Old Salopian) in aid of Restart Africa 👩 www.restartafrica.org. Nick will be accompanied by master "Dad Joker" Giles Bell and up and coming stand-up Kiran Morjaria. School dinner will be served before punishment commences.

A message from Giles: "Nick Hancock does not do many nights like this and it is a chance to see someone who has worked in the entertainment business for many years. He is going to tell a few stories and amuse us all! The ticket price (£40) includes a meal, a free drink and top-quality entertainment. You can invite your friends to come too! You will also be helping some very deprived children, so you will feel good while ng fun. How marvellous is that!?"

Tickets are available from http://buytickets.at/restartafrica/130964 or contact gight@shre

Latest News



Oxbridge Success

Congratulations to the 14 Salopians who have received offers from Oxford and Cambridge Universities.



The Shrewsbury CCF Royal Navy 'Beagle' section is launched

On the day before the end of the Michaelmas Term, the School's new Combined Cadet Force Royal Navy section was formally opened by Vice Admiral Peter Hudson CB CBE.



Four Shrewsbury School Sixth Form Physicists have won medals in the first round of the British Physics Olympiad.



Salopian Club Epiphany Service 2018

A total of 90 Salopians and friends took part in an wonderfully uplifting Salopian Club Epiphany Service at 5t Mary-le-Bow Church, Cheapside, on Wednesday 10th January.



The 1st XI Cricket Tour to Perth, Australia for a very young development team (Fourth Form to Upper Sixth) proved to be both successful and enjoyable.

Read More



ago: 12 iry 1918

This week we remember Brigadier General Arthur Howell, who died on 15th January 1918.

Read More



Giles Bell - teacher of Philosophy and Theology, Admissions Tutor, Housemaster of School House for 14 years, football and cricket coach, Brighton FC fan and general sports enthusiasthas picked up his pen and ca...



Flying over Shropshire in

A magical short film made during last month's heavy snowfall by Old Salopian Ollie Lansdell (PH 2011-16).

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.